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Victorla, I was asked by Heritage of Peachtree's Marketing Director, Linda Cashdollar, to write her a letter of thanks
for the referral to your office as well as to Kenneth Clark so that she might include It in her marketing packet and
inform others of your services. I am attaching a copy of the letter I sent to her and want you to know, again, how
valuable your services were to me and how pleasant it was to work with you, Johnathan and Linda. I told Linda, by
e-mail, how appreciative T am of her services to me and how she made me feel that I could be her only client by her
personal and prompt responses. Most refreshing!

Thank you for making the VA application process so easy for me (in retrospect !) and helping me assure our
mothers's best living situation for the rest of her life. Please be assured I wili continue to refer others to you when I
feel they could benefit from your counsel.

Sincerely,

ety Usty (o



Ms. Linda Cashdollar, Director of Marketing
Heritage of Peachtree

1967 Highway 54 West

Fayetteville, GA 30214

August 15, 2011

Dear Linda, ;
Please allow me the opportunity to thank you for sharing with me the information on Veteran’s Aid and
Attendance Benefits and for giving me the contact names of Mr. Kenneth Clark, financial advisor, and
the contact information for the law firm of Collier and St. Clair, LLP, Elder Care attorneys.

After moving our mother to your residence, | contacted Mr. Clark for advice on handling her finances. He
answered my financial questions and referred me to Mrs. Victoria Collier, Esqg. at the firm of Collier and
St. Clair, Elder Care attorneys. After collecting a vast amount of information which | provided to their
firm, they assisted me in applying for Veteran’s Aid and Attendance benefits for my 93 year old mother,
who is a WWII Navy Veteran and she was approved for their maximum benefit.

The assistance of Mr. Clark and Mrs. Collier was invaluable and | would highly recommend that any
individual considering an alternate living arrangement for an elderly parent contact one or both of these
firms for assistance. Financial independence is very important and stretching savings and available
resources is paramount in securing the best situation for each individual.

Thank you for sharing the information at our initial contact. | would not have known about Veterans’ Aid
and Attendance benefits and her possible eligibility had you not provided the work sheet and contact
information for the above individuals.

Sincerely,

Katherine C. Usry



